
Green Class 

 14-09-18 

What a fantastic week Green Class have had!  We have started cookery this week and 

swimming. We have really enjoyed making Tacacho’s which people living in the jungle 

eat. Everyone was abit hesitant to taste at first but then tasted a little bit and really liked 

them! 

This week in Maths we have been covering Place Value and learning how to read and 

write numerals up to 20, 100 and 1,000! We have used numicon, dienes equipment and 

dice to work out some really difficult sums. 

In Literacy this week we have been looking at the book ‘The Great Kapok Tree’ . We have 

been making predictions and using question starters such as who and what to think about 

what the book could be about! We have also been composing sentences with a noun, ad-

jective, verb and a suffix in! 

In Science we have been investigating how different leaves are and which tree they be-

long too. We used the same leaves we collected for some art work  making  leaf catchers 

to hang in our classroom! 

It has been a very busy week!! 

Thank you for sending their home/school diaries back in. Hope everyone has a fantastic 

weekend! 

Homework to be handed in by next Friday please 


